
PRESS RELEASE 

NOTICE ON SHARED IDENTIFICATION DOCUMENTS IN THE REGISTER OF VOTERS 

NAIROBI: Saturday, February 4, 2017: The Commission (IEBC), wishes to notify the 

public that it has published the list of voters with shared National Identification Numbers. 

The list includes 21,149 records that bear the same ID numbers and same names and 

57,603 records whose ID numbers did not match the National Registration Bureau 

records we had submitted for verification. 

Persons whose names are listed are requested to visit the IEBC Constituency offices where 

they were registered to verify and correct any discrepancies that may exist. Those who 

will not have verified and corrected their records within 10 days from February 6, 2017, 

run the risk of having their names being expunged from the register of voters.  

The details of the shared identification numbers may be accessed at http://bit.ly/2l82JHp 

or at the Commission’s constituency offices across the country. 

We will continue the process of cleaning up the register even after the completion of the 

Mass Voter Registration campaign. We appeal to the public to continue being vigilant 

and support the Commission during this exercise. 

EZRA CHILOBA 

CEO/CS 
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